Welcome to 6th Grade Language Arts!

Welcome to a year filled with literature, writing, critical thinking, and discovery. Sixth grade is an important year for <u>YOU</u>, the student, to take ownership of your learning, gain a greater understanding of responsibility, and to build independence.



We will be meeting daily using Zoom during our scheduled class time. Please be sure to be there on time with a charged or plugged in iPad. Be ready to participate and give us your best effort!

Student Zoom Expectations:

Please show up on time at the scheduled time.

Find a quiet place, free from distractions (siblings, pets, parents, televisions).

Maintain **RESPECT** in both speaking, writing, and appearance.

Stay on mute. Please click the "raise hand" button if you would like to contribute.

Video needs to remain $\underline{\textbf{oN}}$ to promote focus. Eye contact should be maintained.

Refrain from chewing gum, eating, or drinking in front of the camera.

Please check your schedule to know which class period you have language arts. Then join the class you are enrolled into using the correct code in the chart below. Consider this the first assignment of the year.

	Macanowicz emacanowicz@antioch34.com	Sullivan sullivanr@antioch34.com	Weidemann kweidemann@antioch34.com
1 st Hour	pbifr44	nj5l7qe	lwty3n7
2 nd Hour	xzosora	cbetcoh	2iysdoa
5 th Hour	egg5ivq	kzh4u5l	z5scabm
6 th Hour	bups742	qo45erm	li4muqe
7 th Hour	wwxjtcb	jbqpbfh	z2pn55r

We understand that you may have difficulties at times. Students, please email us if you have any questions throughout the day. We will be patient, and we will help you in every way we can. Please be patient with us as well as we navigate these uncharted waters together! We can't wait to meet you and get started!